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Standardized testing is currently taking place in the
elementary, and is just around the corner for middle
school and high school students.

Middle School Testing: week of 03/27-03/31
High School Testing: April 12

Seniors will be participating in job shadowing or
community service while the underclassmen test on April

- Why Teat?

Testing can ensure all educational stakeholders are held
accountable. Standardized exams can show student
improvement over time by taking the same tests over time. In
addition, student test scores can also be easily compared to
each other to show changes in progress.
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